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July 2023 

Welcome to July. We hope everyone had 

a great 4th. Congratulations to Carter 

Schares and Drew Schmit on their hole in 

ones. We hope to see a couple more from 

people this season. 

As July closes and August approaches we 

are looking at pretty full weekends with a 

tournament each weekend through July and there is a tournament the weekend leading up to the club tournament so 

get your rounds in while you can in preparation of the Club Tourney on August 12-13. Sign up sheet is being finalized and 

will be out to the course for signup before July 18th. 

Reminders on course etiquette; grounds crew is still seeing marks on the greens from putters, stop doing that. A lot of 

time and effort goes into making the course look and play as nice as it does, it’s a privilege to play here if you are found 

to be damaging the course or the rental carts you will be told to leave. Also, on course etiquette the bunker rakes are 

placed by the bunkers please rake your footsteps even if you’re just walking in to pull your ball out of the bunker, the 

next person doesn’t want to hit out of your size 9 print. Hole hopping and jumping into the middle of the course has 

been greatly improved and we appreciate that we have not had complaints about that this year. 

Everyone is there to play if you’re a slower group let people play through if you’re a fast group or a long hitter do not hit 

into the people in front of you. We’ve had numerous complaints about tee shots on 1 and 3 flying into groups on and 

around the greens with no fore call.  

There have not been any updates on the road construction or the time frame provided to the board yet.  We are 

working to get details from the city on this project and will pass along any information we receive as soon as possible. 

Getting to and from the course may involve some detours when that project starts. 

We want to give a public shout out to Paulette and staff as well as Scott and staff after a glowing compliment was sent 

to the board from a non-member playing Jesup for the first time couldn’t have been happier with the way they were 

treated from the time they walked in the door until they got in their car to leave.  

“I have golfed many courses in many states, this one ranks in the top 5” – Drew 

That is what we all do this for, giving people a wonderful experience from start to finish so thank you Nine staff and 

Scott and the crew from the board for working long hot days to keep the course looking and playing as great as ever. 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
7/14/2023 2 Person Senior Best Shot (50+) 1 PM  

7/22/2023 FSB Golf Outing 9:00 AM 

7/22/2023 Night Golf 6PM 

7/29/2023 Little Tykes Tournament 

8/2/2023 Pastors Masters/Catholic Priest Golf Outing 

8/5/2023 Booster Club Golf Tournament 

https://www.facebook.com/JesupNineDineBanquetHall
https://www.facebook.com/JesupNineDineBanquetHall
https://www.facebook.com/JesupGolfandCountryClub
http://jesupgolfcc.com/
http://www.twitter.com/golfjesup

